

Lopez Island Elementary School

WEEKLY SNAPSHOT

86 School Road Lopez Island, WA. 98261 January 17, 2019 www.lopezislandschool.org Mr. Auckland, Principal 360-468-2201, ext. 2250

SAVE THE DATE

COMING UP

Field Trip January 17-18

Mr. B and the 5th grade students are taking an overnight field trip to the Museum of Flight. The class will be spending the night in the museum! The bus has a reserva-

tion to return on the 3:05 sailing from Anacortes.
Please meet your child Friday, January 18th in the high school parking lot at 4:00 pm.

Evening Meals at School Thursday, January 24th

Dinner is served from 5:30 - 7:00 pm in the MPR. Everyone is welcome and the cost is by suggested donation! On The Menu; Sweet Grass Farm Kobe Beef Stew OR Savory Vegetarian Stew, Lopez Harvest Roasted Beets with Sunnyfield Feta, Salad of Seasonal Greens, Lopez Gleaners' Apple Crisp, Lopez Garden & Wild Crafted Herb Tea. We hope to see you join us.

Jan. 14-18



is Week for Enrichment Class!

Character Trait of the Month is ... RESPONSIBILITY



REPORT CARDS ..

Have been sent home with each student. Second families and absent students will receive their report cards by US Mail.

Just a Reminder ..

Cold and flu season has arrived. We have seen several students out with fevers (some with high fevers) and others with stomach issues. Please remind your children to wash their hands often while at school. ~Thanks





The Weather is Changing Constantly

Make sure that your children are dressed

for all types of weather. It can change from recess to recess. ~ Thank you

Join Math Olympiad!

Math Olympiad Teams are starting <u>for all</u> students in grades 4th - 8th.

This is an after school club for 4th - 8th grade students where kids get together in teams to solve math problems. It ends in a statewide competition and all students in grades 4-8 are encouraged to join. Each student has strengths they will bring to the team. Because this is a team event, regular attendance is necessary.

They will be meet every Wednesday from 3:15 - 4:30pm in Mrs. Becca's room. Parents will need to arrange for their child's transportation home.

Math Olympiad begins Jan. 23!